
The Board of Directors of Gatling Pointe Community Association met for their monthly meeting on 
January 23rd at the Gatling Pointe Yacht Club. 

The Homeowners’ Forum included questions from 2 new residents regarding ARB requirements. 
Directions were given to ensure prompt response to their concerns. 

The general reports reflected a good financial status and all activities of the organization were under 
control.  The Board accepted a bid to handle the maintenance of the 3 Doggie Stations. The stations will 
be serviced on a weekly basis. In appreciation for services rendered in support of the neighborhood, the 
board approved the giving of a Gift Certificate to Bill Dolan and Ross Tomlin. 

The ARB report showed that all requests are up to date.  The Website has been completed upgraded, 
thanks to the efforts of Ross Tomlin. An email will be going out reminding folks that the webmaster will 
accept any ideas you have for review to make the website more community-oriented. The board 
acknowledge how “user-friendly” the site now is. 

Final announcements included the fact that we be holding only an ANNUAL Yard Sale (dropping the Fall 
one which has had minimal support the past 2 years). The date for the annual Yard Sale is the third 
Saturday in May (May 16, 2020) and the website will have a sign-up form to let us know of participation.  
The next meeting date for the Board is Feb 27, 2020. 


